
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF EPPING 

 

Notice is hereby given to all cemetery lot holders in the 

Town of Epping, that all non-conforming items on lots 

will be removed by the Trustees as of July 1, 2016.  

Non-conforming items may be but not limited to 

shepherd hooks, toys, breakable object and vigil lights.  

Items will be placed in the work shed for owners to 

retrieve as needed.  Every lot holder is advised to 

review the Cemetery Regulations for the Town of 

Epping on the Towns Website. 
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